
The FAA Safety Team, Boston FSDO presents:

Communication - Say what you mean

Don't miss this exclusive safety briefing. Frank
Sherman, CFII, a FAASTeam Representative, will
share many of the various aspects of
communication in avaition. Why are they so
important in keeping you safe. Obtaining weather,
communication with other pilots as well as
approach control and towered airports.  Attend
this informative briefing and learn how to better
coummunicateClick on the link below and register
TODAY!
Directions: From the North: Take Rt. 295 South to Exit 9A to
Rt 146 South. Turn on Rt 116 South. Merge to W. Greenville
Rd. Left on Albion Rd.  From the South: Take Rt 295 North
and follow directions from above. For easy free parking
please use the old main terminal building lot.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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